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March rolled in fast and stayed, what seemed to feel like a long time. The 
students in Archery participated in the State Tournament and did well. The 
Naukati students decided to name the 3-D animals that are currently being 
stored in our paddock. Our focus for Nationals, although virtual this year, will be 
to hollow into an aiming spot. With all the students growing at least an inch so 
far this year, many aiming shots seem off. They are all doing wonderful and we 
are sure to see this continue into Archery Nationals.

We had our senior student, along with a student from Thorne Bay, attend Basic 
Firefighter Training and CPR class in Seward, Alaska through AVTEC. This 
opportunity allowed these gentlemen to grab four certificates that will be needed 
for the Coast Guard and any Mariner career chosen. The experience itself was a 
great learning opportunity as the boys got to experience a new place and attend 
an actual college. Congratulations to Brakaz Anania and Kurt Kohn of Thorne 
Bay.

The Naukati Action Marksmanship Program is picking up again with a tournament 
drawing near. In mid-April, the students of Naukati School, as well as throughout 
the district, will compete for the fastest time at target shooting. Now we just 
need the weather to cooperate so we can get out into the pit without having to 
slog through snow, sleet and wind. 

Thank you again to John Stevens for making his way out to Naukati for 
Marksmanship and Superintendent Sherry Becker for supporting this activity. We 
are hoping that we will have the opportunity for Marksmanship next year!


